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To Whom It May Concern

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for giving the opportunity to the general public to share their comments on the draft.
On befalf of our association, I would like to give our feedback to the questions raised as
followed:

1. From your perspective, how is the current standard working?
Compared to the qualification standard recognized by Chinese Medicine Board of
Australia(CMBA), the current standard is insufficient to protect the health benefits of the
general public who are seeking acupuncture services.

2. Is the content and structure of the draft revised standard helpful, clear, relevant and more
workable than the current standard?
The draft revised standard might be more workable than the current one, but it has not
changed the situation that the benefits of the general public have been compromised by both
standards.

3. Is there any content that needs to be changed, added or deleted in the draft revised standard?
As mentioned above, the Medical Board (MBA) should follow the same standard which was
set up by CMBA to endorse GPs to practise acupuncture.

4. Are there any impacts for patients and consumers, particularly vulnerable members of the
community that have not been considered in the draft revised standard?
Yes, if they are using acupuncture services.

5. Are there any impacts for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples that have not been
considered in the draft revised standard?
Yes, if they are using acupuncture services.






